
Ward 5 eblast 
May 8, 2024, 12:05 pm 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Popp's Ferry bridge will have alternate lane closures on Saturday, May 11, from 11:00 a.m. to 
7:00 p.m. to complete bridge maintenance. 
 
Paul 
 
Paul A. Tisdale 
Councilman, Ward 5 
www.tisdaleforbiloxi.com 
ptisdale1@yahoo.com 
(228) 297-6800 
Biloxi, Mississippi 
 


